
Coe College Missing Persons Policy 
 
If a resident student has not been seen on campus for more than 24 hours and 
acquaintances do not know where the student may be, the Dean of Students should be 
notified. 
 
Students under the age of 18, will have their parents notified if they are determined 
missing for more than 24 hours and law enforcement will be notified for any student 
missing for more than 24 hours. 
 
If a student has been seen in the company of an individual(s) indicating that he/she may 
be in danger, the Security Office, x8888, and/or the Cedar Rapids Police Department, 
911, should be notified. 
 
If desired, students will be able to designate a confidential contact person on their 
Emergency Information form to contact if the student is deemed missing.  At the 
College’s discretion, in addition to a confidential contact, the College reserves the right to 
contact a parent and/or guardian. 
 


